
End of Term Reflection 
 

 I really enjoyed the cell biology course this semester and have learned a lot from it. I 
think the biggest things I took from this semester was how exactly transcription and translation 
occur, how it functions, and is useful in cells. This also connected a lot to my genetics course this 
semester as we covered a lot on transcription and translation as well, so it was very helpful to be 
able to go over it in more than one course at the same time. I initially learned about transcription 
and translation in my genetics course and then being able to learn it in this class made it feel like 
everything came together and made even more sense than learning about it the first time in 
detail. I feel fairly confident with transcription and translation, which means a lot to me since Dr. 
Steel mentioned that it will be very important in future courses to come. I am interested in using 
what I have learned this semester in my future coursework and also enjoyed being able to see 
how cell biology will relate so much to my future career as a veterinarian.  


